European Procedural Law Study -
Publication

The Max Planck Institute Luxembourg (MPI), heading an international
consortium, including researchers from the Universities of Florence, Ghent,
Heidelberg, Madrid (Complutense), Oxford, Paris (Sorbonne), Rotterdam,
Uppsala, Vienna and Warsaw, has undertaken a European Commission-funded
Study (JUST/2014/RCON/PR/CIVI/0082) on the laws of national civil procedure of
the 28 Member States and the enforcement of European Union law.

The Study has two strands: the first deals with the impact of national civil
procedure on mutual trust and the free circulation of judgements within the 28
Member States of the EU and the second deals with the impact of national civil
procedure on the enforcement of consumer rights derived from EU law.

On September 28, the first strand of the Max Planck Luxembourg procedural law
study has been published by the European Commission on the EU Law and
Publications portal.

More information are available here.
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